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NEWS RELEASE 

September 1, 2017 - Vancouver, British Columbia. Meryllion Resources Corporation 

("Meryllion" or the "Company") (CSE: MYR) announces that Ms. Zula Kropivnitski has 

resigned as Chief Financial Officer of the Company effective immediately and from the 

Company’s Board of Directors.   Ms. Cassandra Gee has resigned as Corporate Secretary of the 

Company effective immediately.  

The Company’s Board is now comprised of John Fognani, Alan Grant and Ben Gelfand.  
 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
 
 
 
 
Neither CSE nor its Market Regulator (as that term is defined in the policies of the CSE) has approved nor 
disapproved of the contents of this press release and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of 
this release. 

 


